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Dear Editor,

As corresponding author, I would be very grateful if you could consider the submitted paper for possible publication on Revista Ambiente & Água.

The Authors are:
Andrea G. CAPODAGLIO*, A.G.C.

Petr HLAVÍNEK**, P.H.

Massimo RABONI***, M.R. (Corresponding Author)
*  Department of Civil Engineering and Architecture, University of Pavia, Via Ferrata 1, I-27100 Pavia, Italy.

** Institute of Municipal Water Management, Brno University of Technology, Žižkova 17, CZ-60200, Brno, Czech Republic.
*** School of Industrial Engineering, University LIUC – Cattaneo, Corso Matteotti 22, I-21053 Castellanza (VA), Italy.
Email addresses:
capo@unipv.it; hlavinek.p@fce.vutbr.cz; mraboni@liuc.it.
The article reviews the main advances in the biological nitrogen removal from domestic as well as high strength wastewaters such as denitrification and deammonification. The Authors think that the topic falls within the scope of the journal.
On the behalf of all authors, I declare that:
· The authors have no competing financial interests that could compromise the integrity of the work.
· I have read all submission instructions and I am responsible for the information inserted in the submission procedure. I assure that the contribution is original and unpublished, and that it is not being evaluated for publication by any other journal and that it will not be withdrawn from the editorial processes until the final publication decision by the journal's administration.
Moreover, I suggest three possible reviewers who have high standard scientific background on the topic:
Giordano URBINI, Full Professor of Sanitary and Environmental Engineering, Department of Biotechnologies and Life Sciences, University of Insubria, Varese, giordano.urbini@uninsubria.it. 
Renato GAVASCI, Full Professor of Sanitary and Environmental Engineering, Department of Civil Engineering and Computer Science Engineering, University of Rome “Tor Vergata”, email: gavasci@ing.uniroma2.it.
Maria Rosaria BONI, Full Professor of Sanitary and Environmental Engineering, Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering, University of Rome “La Sapienza”, email: mariarosaria.boni@uniroma1.it.
I look forward to a positive review process and I am available as a reviewer for at least 3 papers for your Journal during the next year.
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